


Dear Parents 
Welcome to a new School  Year 2022-2023. 
WE welcome everyone back to school, and extend a 
special welcome to all of our new students and their 
families. 
We are  looking forward to another exciting year of 
learning and fun. Through open communication, 
teamwork and  dedication to continuous improvement, 
we promise this to be a rewarding and enjoyable school 
year for the students.  
Looking forward for your support and cooperation.  





THEME OF THE YEAR     2022-2023 
 



Message from the Chief Editor 

 
Dear Readers, 
 
Greetings! 
I would like to welcome everyone back to school, and extend a 
special welcome to all of our new students and their families to 
SOK. The first newsletter for the Academic year 2022-23 
“Remergence”  aims to bring together “the wholeness in our 
school” and to impart quality education to our students. This 
newsletter captures the moments of our students journey in 
School of Knowledge as they remerge after their summer 
vacations. 
 
This start of the Academic Year has been hectic at school with 
lots of prestigious events taking place to aim towards excellence 
through creativity and innovation. HAPPY READING!!! 



MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR SR BOBINA. 
Welcome to the volume one of our newsletter “Pulse of SOK” for this academic year 22-23. 
 On behalf of the Management of the St. Mary’s Group of Schools I take this opportunity 

 to welcome all  and very particularly the new students and their beloved parents to SOK family. 
A tiny seed that was sown in 1990 has grown and bloomed tall and borne fruits of excellence, simplicity, 
discipline, knowledge, wisdom, high performance, research and innovation. Glimpses and fruits of these 
were very visible in the exhibition held in May 2022. 
The school works relentlessly to make students relevant, futuristic and life oriented. As I look back at the 
very successful year, I cannot help but beam with pride at the hard work and excellent teaching  by the 
staff and the great efforts and learning by the students as well taking place every single day. Today, 
classrooms have turned into labs and rooms of research and innovation. Leadership qualities and talents 
are showcased in the school campus. The way for all students to live such an experience is through high-
quality performance assessment. Also with an eye to the future, we continue to build and broaden the 
leadership capacity of our faculty as a whole team of St. Mary’s Group of Schools with varieties of 
professional development sessions, sharing of best practices, ideas etc.   
Kudos and Hats off to our dedicated teaching and non-teaching staff for their focus on the holistic 
development of the students. Education is not restricted to the four walls of the classroom but it is to view 
beyond the horizons in life without limits and limitations. The School of Knowledge believes in it and 
strives towards it relentlessly. 
As we strive to educate our students in becoming lifelong learners, I thank you all dear parents for all your 
support and sincerely urge you to continue to encourage our children at home in their education and work 
in partnership with us to help our children develop their full potential. Thus we will be able to accomplish 
the theme of the year.  ‘Aiming at excellence through creativity and innovation’.  Let the little ones see the 
world with an Eagle's eye and broaden their vision. Let’s all join our hands together to create a futuristic 
world. Thank you. 
God Bless us all. 



  FROM THE PRINICPAL’S DESK 
Dear Parents, students and well-wishers, 

  

With a lot of excitement in the air, on behalf of the staff and management of School of 

Knowledge, I welcome you all to the Academic year 2022-2023. With ray of hope, we 

started our exciting learning journey. We are proud of our school and the accomplishments 

of our students. The dynamic combination of our professional team of dedicated staff and 

parents ensured that all students achieve beyond their potential. We encourage all our 

students to become independent and creative thinkers. I take pride in the diversity of our 

school applying innovation in every aspect and also provide a climate of respect and 

acceptance for everyone as we try to enlighten our students with the wisdom to imbibe 

moral values and good discipline. We do offer a safe and secure environment in which 

every child is nurtured.  

We are committed to the holistic development of a student; this includes academic 

knowledge, social skills, intellectual curiosity, physical endurance, self-discovery and 

special emphasis on socio-emotional well-being.  We ensure that all of our students 

receive guided support that enables each individual student to be future ready, equipped 

with the tools to live fulfilling, resilient and successful lives, whilst also having a positive 

impact on those around them. We help our students to develop the skill of communication 

through compassion and empathy, with the intention to recognize the needs of others and 

respond accordingly. 

The clear vision of the school, the systematic approach and implementation of the 

activities by the administration, commitment and dedication of the teaching and non- 

teaching staff, cooperation of parent community and the hard work of the students, 

together has branded our school as a centre of academic excellence. Let our journey 

continue towards “AIMING FOR EXCELLENCE”. 

 

May God bless us all!  



Strong leadership is the foundation of 
school success.  

And without you that would not have 
been possible. Thank you Sr. Veronica, 
for inspiring our students to achieve 

their dreams every day. 
Thanks for being such an inspiration. 
Your presence created an impact on 
every part of this school! 

 May God bless you and 

 keep you in good health. 
 

FARE THEE WELL… 
DEAR  

Sr. VERONICA 



Welcome, Sr. Sarala !  

It’s a  great pleasure, and honor to have 
an eligible person with such a good 
experience as our Vice -Principal, to 
monitor our school. We are a caring, 
vibrant community and we want you to 
feel a part of our team. We hope that 
with your energy, enthusiasm, focus on 
education and learning our institute 
achieves greater excellence. 

 Thank you so much for joining us, and 
wishing you,  Best of luck! 



A great start makes a significant difference. We commence this 
academic year with high expectations and a determined attitude to 
succeed. Let's energize this exciting new Academic year by learning 
new things and discovering new skills. 
At SOK, we strive to provide a safe, tranquil, intellectually 
challenging atmosphere for our learners. We aspire to fulfill all the 
learning needs of students through shared collaboration and 
commitment to bring out the best in each of them.  
The Management and Staff welcomed the students for the New 
academic year 2022 -2023 and wished everyone a safe and blessed 
year.  
Myriad activities were conducted to welcome the students  in all 
sections of year 2. 



















The foundation for a good parent teacher relationship is 

frequent and open communication, mutual respect and a 

clear understanding of what is best for an individual child.  

In pursuit of the same, an Orientation programme was 

organized on 28th of August, 2022 for the parents of newly 

admitted students. 

In this Orientation Programme the coordinator of the Primary 

section Ms Tasneem deliberated words of 

advice/suggestions by showing a comprehensive power 

point presentation to the parents. 

The parents attended the program with great enthusiasm. 





A school assembly is a gathering of all or part of a 

school for any variety of purposes, such as special 

events or communicating information on a weekly 

basis.  

A special assembly was conducted to welcome the 

students of                        

WELCOME BACK ASSEMBLY 



First Assembly of the Year  



 VIRTUAL INDUCTION 

MEETING 

This special induction meeting was called on 3rd of September 2022. 

The aim of this meeting was to provide parents with 

information and comprehensive advice to help make their 

child’s enrolment and education at SOK as smooth as possible.  








